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I oppose this facility and ask that their permits be denied. This is a risk our community cannot
afford. The cost is too high. They would be using an obscene amount of natural gas to produce the
plastics our world does not need at a cost our community cannot afford. Costs would go up locally
for electricity and natural gas. In the event of a spill Our residential and wildlife habitat would be
put at risk of being destroyed with little to no recovery. The costs are too high and I ask that this
facility be denied.


